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Oak Park, IL - Today Illinois Senate President Don Harmon released the following 
statement after the passing of Associate Justice of the Supreme Court Ruth Bader 
Ginsburg.

"The passing of Justice Ruth Bader Ginsburg is an enormous blow to the millions of 
women and men in Illinois she spent her entire life fighting to ensure are equal under the 
law. While her legacy and place in history are secure, the issues she championed are 
under assault.

"Healthcare is on the ballot in 2020 with devastating consequences now that we know 
Donald Trump and Republicans will strip away protections for those with preexisting 
conditions through the Supreme Court.

"In the middle of a global pandemic made exponentially worse by Donald Trump's 
failed response, Republicans have denied science to keep Illinois families safe, aid to 
those in need, and now they are marching forward to deny people healthcare. It is 
abhorrent that Republicans in Illinois support ending protections for preexisting 
conditions - especially those potentially resulting from COVID-19 infections - while 
700,000 Illinoisians are out of work and at least 275,000 have been infected by this 
terrible disease.

"Make no mistake, Democrats in Illinois will not let this stand. We will fight tooth and 
nail against Donald Trump, Republicans, and the corporate special interests that back 
their crusade to overturn Obamacare and kick millions of people off the healthcare rolls.

"This moment underscores the stakes of this election now more than ever. We will make 
sure the voters of Illinois know how important their vote is this November 3rd."


